
  

 

Today 

 
Nursery – Janelle Beck (Natalie Schmucker); Sunday School – Sandy Stuckey 
 

Sound – Keith Short; Video – Todd Schmucker; Projection – John Dinius  
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
 

 

This Week at Lockport 

 
 

TUESDAY   
 

 9:30am  Ladies Bible Study   All ladies are welcome to attend!   

WEDNESDAY     

 9:00am  Worship Planning meeting 
 

6:00pm  Kids Time will be meeting for a pizza meal.  Following this there will be  

Bible stories, games, singing and crafts. 
 

 6:30-8:00pm  JYF  Isaac McClarren will be talking to our group tonight!  Bring  

your Bibles and your friends! 
 

 7:00pm  The MYF will be having a Social Night.  More information will be  

coming!  
 

 8:00pm  Leadership Team meeting. 
 

THURSDAY 
 

 6:30-8:00pm  Lent Bible Study led by Pastor Matt Weaver in the south overflow  

area.  In preparation you can read Isaiah 53 and Genesis 37 – 50.  Everyone is  

invited to attend.  Childcare will be provided. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
 

 9:30am  Pastor Matt Weaver will bring the morning message.  Other participants  

will be Vicki Schaffner – worship leader; Megan Weaver – chorister; Logan  

Nofziger – scripture reader and Bethany Stuckey – children’s lesson. 
 

  Nursery – Jenna Stuckey (Laurin Wyse); Sunday School – Megan Weaver  
 

  Sound – Keith Short; Video – Todd Schmucker; Projection – John Dinius 

    

Sharing Together in Community 

 
Anabaptist World  It is time to renew our subscriptions to the Anabaptist World 

magazine.  If you would like to join the group that is now receiving it, please contact 

Barb in the church office this week. 

 

Check out the amaryllis in the library!  It was a gift to Donna Wyse from her 

adopted Sunday School class at Christmas 2022.  She derived much pleasure from 

these.  She entrusted the bulbs to me, and I was able to get one to bloom! 

 Enjoy!  Jeanne Schrock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MDS VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY:  Lockport will be joining Mike and Linda 

Stuckey for a week of MDS service March 10-16 in Dawson Springs, Kentucky.  We 

can have up to 15 people to fill our week.  If you are interested, please let Anthony 

Stuckey, Eric Beck or Aaron Stuckey know as soon as possible. 

 

Lent Bible Study:  Join us on Thursday evenings during Lent as Pastor Matt leads us 

through a study of the theme of “Righteous Suffering” in scripture.  We’ll explore 

different characters and the Suffering Servant poems of Isaiah as we prepare for the 

Death and Resurrection of Jesus. 
 

A CHURCHWIDE PROGRESSIVE LUNCH is planned for Sunday, March 3 

following the worship service (around 12:15).  Sign up on the back bulletin board by 

February 25 if you plan to attend this 4-course feast throughout the church building!  A 

separate sign-up sheet is also posted for anyone willing to help prepare a portion of the 

meal. 
 

Lockport Seniors 60+:  Are you interested in going to another Toledo Walleye Hockey 

game this year?  If so, the date we have selected is Sunday, March 3, 5:15pm game.  

From what we see on their website, the tickets are $19 each.  Please contact Donna or 

Gloria if you are interested.  TODAY is the deadline!  Tickets will be ordered 

tomorrow. 

 

Note from Janitor  I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for your 

support to me since I have taken over the custodial position at the church.  If anyone has 

any concerns about anything related to this position, please contact me.  I would also 

like to let you know of my schedule for the various things I am responsible for.  I will 

be working on Fridays to clean and restock the entire church in preparation for Sunday 

services.  Then on Mondays I will be working to prepare the church for the week’s 

activities.  There may be other times when I will need to be at the church, e.g. funerals, 

etc.  Again, thanks for all your support and help to keep our church looking nice. 

 Kim Lamgenderfer 

 

Concert  Zion Mennonite Church is pleased to welcome you to a beautiful evening of 

music as they host Goshen Colleges treble choir, Voices of Earth, in concert in the 

sanctuary on Tuesday evening, February 27 at 7:00pm. 
 

Prayer Request for ACA  Please join Ohio Conference in prayer for Meghan Larissa 

Good, who will be speaking throughout the upcoming Annual Conference Assembly on 

March 1-2 at Sharon Mennonite Church in Plain City.  Pray for clarity during her final 

preparations and as she delivers her messages to the gathered body.  May the Spirit 

guide her words and open the hearts of those present to learn from what she has to 

bring. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  

 

 

Those with health concerns: 

Barb Mabus, Jon Stuckey, Sherm 

Hathaway, Nancy Crossgrove, 

Dave Votaw, Paul Nofziger, 

Harvey Bok, Valeria Wyse, Donna 

Kelly, Ron Stockburger, Larry 

Langenderfer, Carl Short, Rollin 

Miller, Bruce Yancey, Isaac 

Grieser, Jeff Clark, Steve 

Buehrer, Dave Buehrer, Donna 

Thompson, Keith Schroeder, 

Earles Schmucker, Tyler Mignin, 

Shauna Rasor, Stella Campbell, 

Steve Gruenhagen, Elizabeth 

Schmucker 

Our Church Family: 

Janice Foor & Richard Stuckey,  

Seniors of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family,  

serving with Life Action in  

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl,  

serving with MCC in Juarez,  

Mexico 

Mike & Linda Stuckey, serving  

with MDS in Dawson Springs,  

KY 

Compassion Medical Clinic of  

Williams County  

Free Clinic of Fulton County   

CPC Women’s Health Resource 

Pray for the meeting of the  

Community of Anabaptist  

Theological Institution  

(Mission Minder) 

 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Israel 

 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 

 
                  Worship Service    141 

 

         Budget           $5,255.00 

        Missions         $300.00 

        MYF               $100.00 

        Dollar Offering             $98.00 

        Primary Sunday School            $12.50 

  

      

Coming Events 

                      
     Mar 1-2       Ohio Conference at Sharon Mennonite 

     Mar 3        Churchwide Progressive Lunch 

     Mar 12       Lockport host the Community Meal 

     Apr 6        Painting Class at the church 

     Apr 7        Spring Missions Sunday with noon potluck 

 

 

Mission Minders 

 
Tomorrow, members of the Community of Anabaptist Theological Institutions 

will gather for a four-day meeting in Mexico.  Mennonite Mission Network 

requests prayer for the leaders of Anabaptist seminaries in Colombia, Guatemala, 

Mexico and the United States, as they collaborate to expand Spanish-language 

opportunities for church leadership development. 

 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

Jeff Roth 419-445-0223 

Kayla King 419-572-0868 

  Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

  Galen Nofziger 419-572-0707 

 
Lockport Mennonite Church 

February 18, 2024 
 

 

Prelude 
 
Welcome and Announcements 
 
Call to Worship 
 
Song of Gathering 
 
Sharing and Prayer 
 
Offering 
 
Congregational Singing 
 
Scripture            Mark 8:27-30; 9:2-10 
 
Drama  “Fireside Chats with Peter: Transfiguration” 
 
Sermon                   “Just Believe” 
 
Song of Response 
 
Sending 
 

Prelude – Pastor Matt Weaver  

Worship Leader – Jen Cobb 

Music – Pastor Matt Weaver 

Sharing & Prayer – Pastor Matt Weaver 

Scripture Reader – Stephanie Schmucker 

Drama – Galen Nofziger, Jeremy Beck, Adam Cobb 

Sermon – Pastor Gary Stuckey  
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